
In this half-termly newsletter we want to keep
you informed of the latest online safety
updates, as well as sharing information with
you about how to keep your children safe
online. It is vital that you know what to do if
you have any concerns about your child’s or
another child’s online activities. 
 

Lots of money moves around popular online games
and they have become profitable targets for cyber
criminals. When your online gaming account is
compromised it is critical to act fast. 

For more information click 
on the icon. 

It is important that we equip our children with
the tools to navigate the online world. It is
alos important that children can open and
honest with the adults in their lives around
any issues they may be having. At the
following link you will find some resources,
games and guides that you can use
together with your child. 

Click here for more information.
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Take care with the information that
you share. 

Ensure you give yourself a break from
technology before bedtime! 

Avoid comparing yourself to others
you may see online. 

Who we are in the real world is not always who we are
online, but our online identity is important for a multitude
of different reasons, e.g. risk management, employment.
Internet Matters and Dr. Linda Papadopoulos have a series
of 6 short videos plus some guides which discuss the
pressures that children face online and developing their
online identity.
Click on the icon for more information.

A comprehensive
page of resources

can be found on the
school's website. 



Click on the school

logo to the left to find
out what is available. 

https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/e-safety/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/online-identity-series/#latest
https://www.thecyberhelpline.com/guides/hacked-online-gaming
https://www.internetmatters.org/connecting-safely-online/things-to-do-together-to-help-young-people-connect-with-others-safely/

